
                                   
 

Dear Exhibitors,

We want to thank you for exhibiting with the Food Processing Suppliers Association, the International

Dairy Foods Association, or InterBev Process, September 15 – 18, 2015, in Chicago, IL. Innovation,

imagination and education are the cornerstones of PROCESS EXPO, INTERNATIONAL DAIRY SHOW and

INTERBEV PROCESS. We have co-­‐located in Chicago to provide the preeminent food and beverage

technology event in North America-­‐-­‐where food companies, packagers, processors, and suppliers will find

the indispensable tools to help their companies thrive.

This co-­‐location is the place to tap into the freshest ideas and cutting edge innovation. Decision-­‐makers at

all levels of the food and beverage industry -­‐-­‐ executives, plant managers, purchasing agents, engineers,

researchers, operations managers -­‐-­‐ will be there looking for the next big trend.

Attendees will look to our exhibitors to discover the most modern food, dairy, and beverage equipment

and technology available and network with the leaders in those industries. Throughout the four-­‐day trade

show, this event will offer a wide range of educational programs including sessions on business

fundamentals, consumer trends, food safety, sustainability, product development and technology.

We thank you for supporting this dynamic food industry event and look forward to seeing you in Chicago!

Regards,

  

DS/CT/AP


